
 

ParentMail to Year 8 Parents/Carers HPV Immunisations 

 

Dear    

 The Buckinghamshire Immunisation team are coming into School on Friday 7th June to 

administer Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Immunisations to students in Year 8.  

All consent for immunisations must now be completed on-line. Please find attached letter 

detailing all the relevant links required for the upcoming HPV immunisations. 

All Parents are requested to complete a form giving consent or indicating the reason 

for declining as soon as possible - please choose Year 8 when completing the 

consent form. 

  

Kind regards 

The Buckingham School 

 


